
 
 

 
From: Lee Peltzman [mailto:Lee@S-PLAW.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2011 1:38 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Subject: Stations KNBX-CA, Las Vegas, NV and KSAA-LP San Antonio, TX 
 
Mohammad: This will confirm that the April 4, 2011 Requests for Silent STA erred in stating that 
Stations KSAA-LP, San Antonio, Texas and KNBX-CA, Las Vegas, Nevada went silent on 
October 12, 2011. Both stations went silent on October 8, 2011. Please contact me should you 
have questions regarding this inadvertent error. Lee Peltzman 


